
 

 

Friday 13th December 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

For homework, we would like the children to practise their Nativity words again.  The children 
have been working very hard to learn their words.  The Nativity is on Tuesday 17th December 
and it will begin at 9.45am.  It is also own clothes day on Tuesday.   

The Winter Celebration is on Wednesday 18th December.  The children must wear their school 
uniform and a Christmas jumper.  Each class will be singing in the Winter Celebration.  Please 
can you practise the song, ‘Rudolph the Red Nose Reindeer’ with your child at home.  The lyrics 
have been put inside your child’s reading folder. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Sanford and Miss Williamson 


